Thornden School

OPEN
MORNINGS

We are holding open mornings for
parents/carers only. This is an ideal
opportunity for parents/carers of year 6
students to see what Thornden can offer. A
brief talk from the Headteacher, Ms Lowing will
take place followed by a tour, so you can see
the normal running of the school.

Tuesday 14" October: 08:45am - 10am
Tuesday 21 October: 08:45am - | 0am

Please note, our open mornings have limited
availability, so please book a space by emailing
info@thornden.hants.sch.uk or calling the
school reception on 023 8026 9722




Thornden School’s

OPEN
EVENING

9* October 2025
4pm - 7:30pm

Students (current & prospective ), their
parents, carers and members of our local

community are all invited to our open evening.

Please come along and find out what goes on
at Thornden! Our departments will be
showcasing a variety of events around the
school.

Those considering applying for places at
Thornden for September 2026 are encouraged
to listen to one of the brief talks by Caroline

Lowing, Headteacher in Thornden Hall -

Firsttalk - 17:00to 17:30
Second talk - 18:30 to 19:00

There will be an opportunity to ask questions.

We look forward to meeting youl!
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